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Forest School Spring Event 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
We would like to invite you all to the grand opening of our new outdoor Forest School classroom.  
This will take place on Friday 5 May from 1.30pm.   
 
Your child will need to be collected from their classroom and signed out, as this event will take 
place on the school field. 
 
There will be campfire food, treasure hunt, welly throwing, pony rides and other exciting stalls.   
 
This is a great opportunity for parents and carers to experience Forest School activities.  It is also a 
chance for you to ask any questions you may have about Forest School. 
 
The event will be weather dependant.  If the event has to be cancelled a text message will be sent 
out on the morning of Friday 5 May.  The event will then be rescheduled. 
 
We look forward to welcoming Parents and Carers to an informative and fun filled afternoon. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs H Ogglesby 
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